Subject: Howitt close planning applications ref 2022/3635/P

As previously explained, I have lived opposite The Close since the 1970s. I would not like the skyline to
change, I think it will create people looking down on us, a shadow of lights. In the last few weeks there is a
new security light, from Howitt Close lower floor which shines brightly and suddenly into my window. This
to me is an indication of what would happened if this plan was executed. Nevermind, the effects of building
works on that curve, where there have been accidents over the years.

My other objections is that it will change the appearance of the area and surely that goes against tthe
conservation area.

Tunderstand it would mean removal of water storage on the premiscs that's worrying.
Yours sincerely

K Foster



